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2023 Current Noise Restrictions 
  

There is a 95 db noise limit at all EESCC autocross events. 
This may be lower than some other autocross clubs run – 
it is necessary to keep our sites.   

 

Noise will be monitored consistent with established 
monitoring practices used by SCCA. If the car is recorded 
with any 94 – 95 db reading, the driver will be given an 
informational warning from the Safety Steward or Grid. If 
the car is recorded with a 96 db or greater reading the 
driver will be asked to modify the car in some manner to 
reduce the noise before another run is allowed. If the car 
records another run at 96db or greater, the car will not 
be allowed to run again that day and that run will be 
scored a DNF. No refunds will be given. Please make sure 
your cars are well under the limit. Thank you very much 
for complying. Excessive noise does not translate into 
speed. 


